
October 14, 2024 Safety Committee Meeting 

 

Those in attendance: Greg Innocent-Facilities Manager 

     Bernard Griffin-Co-Chairman of the Safety Committee 

 

I met with Greg, our facilities manager, for our 4th quarter safety meeting. I didn't have 

any new safety issues to report to him, but he did share the following information: 

 

• Per the current landlord’s personal monetary initiatives, new chairs were 

purchased for the lobby and new benches were purchased on the outside. 

• They also added a new mural at the main entrance.  

• There was Discussion of a more permanent covering for the back patio with 

possible new furniture. 

• Possible pressure washing of the "bus stop/smoking area." 

• Ongoing outdoor lighting inspections are taking place.  

• Tree/shrub trimming is underway for more visibility/safety. 

• Already completed, but mentioned was the bridge maintenance in the back 

parking lot and upgrades recently addressed. 

 

Overall, it was a very informative meeting. I thanked Greg for his time, and we 

adjourned. 

 

Bernard Griffin 

 


